
 
 

 

 

 

   
 

  
 

     
     

   
  

     
   
 
             

  
    

         
 

 

 
 

 

~ 
Help make a difference in your community 

by volunteering on the 
CITY OF SEMINOLE DEVELOPMENTAL REVIEW BOARD!! 

The City of Seminole is seeking a dedicated volunteer to fill a vacancy as the alternate 
on its Developmental Review Board (DRB).  This candidate must be a resident of the 

City of Seminole and be available for monthly meetings. 

What you can expect to get out of it! 
• Serve and volunteer in order to improve quality of land use decisions. 
• Provide a voice for the community. 
• Strive to provide valuable input to city officials relative to land use and zoning 

issues. 
• Provide recommendations to the City Council concerning land use and zoning 

changes, Comprehensive Plan and Code changes, and hear and decide 
variance requests. 

Please contact Mark Ely at Mely@myseminole.com 
or 727-398-3108 ext 106 with any questions. 

The Developmental Review Board is dedicated to excellence 
through the evaluation of land use and zoning policies on 
behalf of the citizens of the City of Seminole. 
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